
 

 

It was a delight to see so 
many of you in Florida.  I 

didn’t count attendance of 

other chapters however if 
I was a betting man I 

would give big odds that 

the Blue Ridge Chapter 

had the largest number attending by a 

large margin.  Thanks. 

 

Gail and I returned to the cold March 

15th and definitely came home too ear-

ly.  We decided when the weather fore-

cast at home was not below freezing for 
7 days straight we would head back.  I 

will not use that formula again. 

 

We are certainly looking forward to a 

great rally at Chattanooga April 24th 

and look forward to seeing so many of 

you again. 

 

One item I would like for you to be 
thinking about is A shirt color other 

than the ones we now have.  It has 

been suggested that since we always 
have 4 day rallies and only 3 shirt 

colors it would be good to have a 

forth color. So our new clothing ven-

dor Dick Pryor will be bringing sev-
eral cloth color samples to the Chatta-

nooga Rally for all of you to look and 

make a decision.  So obviously the 
first order of business would be a mo-

tion that passed to have a forth color 

and than a vote on what color the 

forth color would be. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all in 

Chattanooga. 

 

Safe travels 

 

Glenn Camp 
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The Board of Directors, Blue Ridge Discoverys, voted to allow the sale of mer-
chandise by other vendors who meet the standards for use of our official logo.  
Therefore, I have included the order form for Signs Now.  Dick Pryor, a member 
of the Blue Ridge Discoverys, also stated that he will deliver merchandise for Ral-
lys he is attending if ordered prior to the Rally. (Glenda Angus) 
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Aren't we lucky - we are already green on the Blue Ridge Discoverys News-

letter.  Now let’s go for the “Green” with DOAI. 

 

Bethpage Camp-Resort 
Urbanna, Virginia 

8-12 October 2013 

From The Mountains to 
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A word of warning about the use of GPS’s with the RV. I have a Rand McNally Model 5510 which is 

designed for RV’s and truckers. It allows you to enter your vehicle height, width, & weight. Once en-

tered the GPS is “supposed” to ensure that the route planned by the software will not put you in viola-

tion of these parameters. I say “supposed” to because at times it will have you turn where there is no 

turn, either because the software hasn’t been upgraded for new roads, etc., “or” changes that have not 

been mapped yet. While travelling to a Thousand Trails/KOA RV park last month in Hohenwald, TN, 

the GPS routed me down the Natchez Trace. Now this is a two lane highway but has no stop lights or 

stop signs from beginning to end and a 55 mph speed limit. The problem came when the GPS told me to 

turn left off the Trace. Where I was supposed to turn left there was no turn even though I could see the 

road I needed to be on below as I crossed over an overpass. About 100 yards further up there was a right 

turn which I took. As I came around the exit onto the road I saw the sign at the same time that my GPS 

went crazy with the “height warning”. Folks a 12 foot 10 inch motorhome will not clear an 11 foot 

bridge. Since I was only going 5 mph I had no trouble stopping. Now the decision to unhook the tow, 

back up, reconnect, and continue to an alternate route (for which there was none). At this time a “local” 

pulling a stump grinder (fellow stump grinder) stopped 

and asked if I needed some help. As I explained the pro-

cess I was about to undertake he said no just go off the 

road on the left side in the gravel median since it was 

two feet lower than the actual paved road. I was skepti-

cal to be sure but he assured me that he would watch and 

make sure I cleared.  He said tractor trailers use this 

route every day. True to his word he stood on the road 

level and motioned me through. Sure enough he was 

right. I cleared with 6 inches to spare. Needless to say 

Glenda was on pins and needles as I passed under the 

bridge. My point is that some of the older GPS units do 

not give you the option to enter your parameters and this 

could spell trouble for you in a case like this. When I got 

to the campground I told them that “their” bridge 

sucked, pardon my French! They said yes they had been 

trying to get the State or County to do something about 

it for several years but budgets prevent anything from 

happening. She said that the previous week a guy came 

down that road with a brand new fifth wheel camper and 

stripped his A/C’s right off the top. I am sure Glenda 

will put the pictures of “our” bridge with this so you can 

see what we faced. So if you go off the beaten path of 

interstate highways beware!  (Courtesy of Bob Angus) 

For an insightful video “World’s Toughest Bridge, Durham, NC” go to the link below: 

http://www.prochan.com/embed?f=e53_1351184775 

 

http://www.prochan.com/embed?f=e53_1351184775
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Anne and Bill Humphrey spent February and part of March at the Florida Grande in Webster, Florida.  
They met a lot of folks from the Blue Ridge Discoverys who took advantage of the 7 nights for 10 bucks a 
night deal at the Tampa show.  The Fletchers, Harts, and Camps were all there at one time or another.  
This park is a very nice class A only park.  The Webster attraction was the Monday flea market, every 
Monday!  It took at least 4 hours to peruse it all.  When the Humphrey’s arrived on Sunday night Anne 
realized that her motorhome hair dryer had walked home, but with Anne and Dan's help they found one 
at the flea market, bargained for it, and took it home to the coach to find out that it worked!  It now has 
a big MH in sharpie on it so it may stay in the coach.  On their way to Chattanooga, they will spend a 
week in Hilton Head Island and then a week at Lake Greenwood.  They are Looking forward to being in 
the coach again.  Spartan gave the Humphrey’s a new radiator as their first one was leaking, and it has 
not left its mark anywhere since January.  Bill thought only old British cars left their mark on the territory 
that they were parked on.  Apparently Spartan chassis vehicles do too! 
Bill and Anne are looking forward to seeing everyone in Chattanooga. (Bill & Anne Humphrey) 

Bobby and Wanda Simpson spent cold weather time in Florida with other Blue Ridge members.  
Bobby sent me the following information: 
 
“After we left Lazy Days at the end of January, Wanda, myself and Scooter spent February and 
March at Florida Grande RV resort near Webster. A nice park with large concrete pads. Webster is 
noted for having Florida's largest Flea Market. While we were there a few Blue Ridgers popped in 
for various lengths of time. Among them, Dan and Ann Fletcher, Bill and Anne Humphrey, also Glen 
and Gail Camp. Former Blue Ridge members Rex and Peggy Shuping were there for a few days. Also 
former DOAI members Ray and Phyllis Easter were there on two occasions. There was also three 
coaches there from the Heartland Chapter. Throughout our stay we had an abundance of friends to 
socialize and dine out with.” 

(Courtesy of Bobby Simpson) 

Guess who got a new RV? 

EDITOR’S NOTE 

Thanks to Frank Cason who always assists me 
when taking group photos.  He knows my “old 
bones” just can’t run fast enough to get in the 
photo.  I would like to make “Group Photos” a 
regular event at all the Rallys.  Let me know 
what you think?  Also I’m really appreciative of 
all you that send articles.  I couldn’t complete 
this Newsletter  without you. 

Glenda 
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Eric and Joan (Lowes) Elya are finishing up their winter in Yuma Arizona.  It is their second year at The 
Palms RV Resort and they love it!  In fact they have already booked 5 months for next season.  They 
arrived in Yuma December 11 and are staying until April 10.  Joan & Eric are attending the Fleetwood 
Western rally at the Palms, which starts April 3d.  John & Julie Barry are joining them.  
 
Their daughter Kristen visited Eric & Joan for Christmas -- along with the exciting news that she and 
fiancé Shaun Bens decided to get married on January 19!  So they happily flew back to Michigan for 
the big day!   Below is a photo of the father-of-the-bride and Kristen.   
 
After they leave Yuma, Joan & Eric are heading to Chattanooga with John & Julie, and are looking for-
ward to seeing their BRD friends!  Then they're going back to Michigan for wedding #2 this year:  the 
youngest daughter Courtney is getting married May 17.  
 
Since they've been in Yuma, Joan & Eric have been busy participating in human and dog-related fitness 
activities! Eric & Joan were in a Slim Down & Shape Up Contest (sort of like the biggest loser).  They 
dieted and exercised for 6 (painful) weeks with trainers (and prize $$) provided by the RV park. Eric's 
team of 5 participants (2 women and 3 men) came in first place and he had the largest percentage of 
weight loss of any of the men. Joan’s team (all women) came in 4th place.  They are hoping to stay 
"slim" but aren't putting any money on it.  Zena, their new puppy, was busy in dog obedience and agili-
ty training at the Palms (one of the most pet friendly RV parks anywhere).  Following are several pho-
tos of Joan & Eric in team shirts at the award ceremony and Zena on obedience school graduation day. 
 
 (Courtesy of Joan Elya) 
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Pat Stanton sent our a message for help on 2 April.  He stated “My coach was damaged by hail storm. 
Mostly roof. Does anyone have recommendation for a repair shop? I saw work done by Lazy Days, but 
that is a long way from Atlanta.” 

 

Members were quick to respond.  Take note of these replies as they may come in handy should you 
experience problems. 

 

Bob Zumwalt wrote:  
   “I like Apalachee RV (http://www.apalacheerv.com/). They're located about mid way between here 
(Duluth) and Athens on Hwy 316.  The owners name is Dave Kobos. You can reach him at 770-868-0999 
if you want to chat. They get rave reviews from everything I have ever read about them. I haven't had a 
lot of work done there, but some. I also have a friend that had his new 5th wheel repaired after bang-
ing up the rear end. He was really happy with them.” 
 

   “We were hit with a hail storm a couple of years ago and had the roof tore up pretty bad.  We had it 
repaired at a Camping World and they did a good job. Those are found all over the country.” 
(Dee Kruse) 
 
   “It may be a ways away, but I would call Decatur and have them fix it.  It will be done right by them. 
They have the facilities and manpower to install a new roof and fix paint and etc.”     (Frank Cason) 

 

OK FOLKS THIS IS YOUR LAST CHANCE TO REGISTER 
FOR THE CHATTANOOGA RALLY.  

Deadline is 10 April 

 FORMS ARE ON THE NEXT PAGES 

http://www.apalacheerv.com/
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Calendar EventsCalendar EventsCalendar Events   
Blue Ridge Discoverys 2013 Spring Rally 

Best Holiday Trav-L-Park 
Chattanooga, TN 
April 24-28, 2013 

Early Arrival: April 22-23, 2013 
 

Registration Form 
Registration Deadline:  April 10, 2013 

Rally Fee:  $25.00 per coach ($12.50 per person) 
 

Name:    DOAI Number:  
 

Address:   

   
 

Email Address:  Phone Number:  

Arrival Date:  Departure Date:  

 

Call Best Holiday Trav-L-Park at 1-800-693-2877 to reserve your site.  Tell them you are with the Blue Ridge Discoverys.  
The nightly rate is $33.15 with no tax for a 50 amp site.  $31.45 for a 30 amp site.  The park is holding 25 sites for us un-
til March 24, 2013. 

Number of people attending rally:   X $12.50 each = $  

Optional Activities 

Golf 
Golf at Eagle Bluff Golf Club near Chickamauga Lake northeast of the city, about 15 miles from the campground.  Cost 
per person includes tax and cart fees. 

Number of seniors 60+:    X $27.32 each = $  

Number of non-seniors:   X $32.78 each = $  

  TOTAL = $  

http://www.chattacamp.com/index.html
http://www.chattacamp.com/index.html
http://eaglebluffgolf.com/
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Volkswagen Plant Tour 
This is a free walking tour of the new Volkswagen plant in Chattanooga which opened in May of 2011.  It assembles 
all of the VW Passats purchased in the USA --- 150,000 per year.  The tour is approximately 90 minutes long and you 
will be walking for a minimum of 30 minutes.  Solid shoes (no open toes, flip-flops, high heels) and long pants must 
be worn.  There is a maximum of 20 per tour.  A finalized list of names must be sent to VW 48 hour prior to each 
tour.  Please list your names below next to the tour time you prefer. 
 

10:30 departure for 11:30 tour Name: __________________________ Name: ____________________ 

12:30 departure for 1:30 tour Name: __________________________ Name: ____________________ 

Buttonwillow Civil War Dinner Theater - Lunch Show 
A live drama based on real events. Witness this humorous and dramatic encounter between an East Tennessee Un-
ionist and his Confederate sister.  Meal and performance runs three hours.  Buttonwillow Church, Whitwell, TN (45 
minute drive).  The cost is $36.95 per person.  This includes the performance, your meal, and a 10% gratuity 

Number going to Buttonwillow: _____________________ X $36.95 each = $  ______________________ 
  

Group Dinner at Shogun Japanese Steakhouse 
Thursday’s group dinner will be at Shogun Japanese Steakhouse near Hamilton Place Mall.  We will have a private 
room with 4 grills and need a headcount in order to confirm the reservation.  Each person is responsible for their 
own check. 

Number planning to attend the group dinner at Shogun:   ____________________________ 

Group Breakfast at Wally’s 
Wally’s Restaurant has been serving Chattanooga since 1937, over 75 years. Their East Ridge location is close to the 
campground and a great place for our group breakfast.  We will have a private room and breakfast is served buffet 
style.  Each person is responsible for their own check.  We need to know how many are planning to go so Wally’s 
can set aside a private room for us. 

Number planning to attend the group breakfast at Wally’s:  _________________________ 

 
Rally Questions: Bob/Barbara Zumwalt Please make your check payable to Blue Ridge Discoverys 
 bz2@me.com 
 770-595-3886 Rally Fee $  
 
Mail check and Bob Zumwalt Golf $  
Registration form 2969 Gavin Place Civil War Dinner Theater $ _______________  
To: Duluth, GA 30096-5847 

  TOTAL $  

Blue Ridge Discoverys 2013 Spring Rally Form (cont’d) 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gfFMjSj1cMI
http://buttonwillowchurch.com/id4.html
http://www.shogunchattanooga.com/
http://wallysrest.com/er.html
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Blue Ridge Discoverys 2013 Spring Rally Itinerary 

Campground 

  
Best Holiday Trav-L-Park 

1709 Mack Smith Road 
Chattanooga, TN  37412 

800-693-2877 or 706-891-9766 
www.chattacamp.com 

April 24-28, 2013 
Early Arrival April 22-23, 2013 

  
Street address may not work correctly in your GPS.  Use 

settings below or follow directions listed here. 
  

GPS settings: N34°58.755  W85°12.767 
  

Hosts 

  
John & Julie Barry 

Cliff & Maxine Phillips 
Ron & Anne Spearman 

Pat & Sue Stanton 
Bob & Barbara Zumwalt 

  

Directions 

  
If Northbound on I-75 take Exit 1B. 
If Southbound on I-75 take Exit 1. 

  
In either case, go right at top of ramp, then turn left at light 
at Mack Smith Rd. & go for 1/2 mile (see signs). Best Holiday 
Trav-L-Park is on the right, RV's enter at first driveway or 
third driveway. 

Itinerary 

Mon-Tue Apr 22-23  Early Arrivals 

Wednesday 
(Blue Shirt) 

Apr 24 5:00 
6:00 

Cocktails on the Green - BYOB (appetizers provided by the rally) 
Welcome dinner on the green with Chef Frank Cason, South Georgia BBQ 
(provided by the rally) 

Thursday 
Yellow shirt) 

Apr 25 7:30-9:00 
9:00 
6:30 

Coffee at Wagon Master’s coach (breakfast on your own) 
Departure for Golf Tournament at Eagle Bluff (10:00 tee time) 
Non-golfers on your own 
Group dinner at Shogun Japanese Steakhouse (1806 Gunbarrel Rd)  

Friday 
(Maroon shirt) 

Apr 26 7:30-9:00 
10:30 
12:30 
3:00-6:00 
6:00 
 
7:00 

Coffee at Wagon Master’s coach (breakfast on your own) 
Group 1 departure for 11:30 Volkswagen Plant tour (20 max) 
Group 2 departure for 1:30 Volkswagen Plant tour (20 max) 
Camping World – see new Fleetwood models and meet Fleetwood rep. 
Business Meeting & Cocktails on the Green – BYOB (appetizers provided by the 
rally) 
Dinner on your own  

Saturday 
(Blue shirt) 

Apr 27 7:30-8:30 
9:00 
 
10:30 
 
5:00 
6:00 

Coffee at Wagon Master’s coach 
Group breakfast at Wally’s 
Touring on your own 
Civil War Dinner Theater Lunch Show. Buttonwillow Church, Whitwell, TN.  Depart at 
10:30 ET. Show starts at 10:30 CT.  (45 min. drive) 
Cocktails on the Green – BYOB (appetizers provided by the rally) 
Dinner on your  own  

Sunday 
(Blue shirt) 

Apr 28 7:30-9:00 
11:00 

Coffee at Wagon Master’s coach (breakfast on your own) 
Checkout, goodbye and safe travels  

http://www.chattacamp.com/index.html
http://www.chattacamp.com/index.html
http://wallysrest.com/er.html
http://buttonwillowchurch.com/id4.html
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Blue Ridge meeting, Lazy Days, Seffner, Florida 29 January 2013Blue Ridge meeting, Lazy Days, Seffner, Florida 29 January 2013Blue Ridge meeting, Lazy Days, Seffner, Florida 29 January 2013   

 

Left to Right:  

Row 1: Ellen Reynolds, Anne Fletcher, Wanda Simpson, Sue Stanton, Carol Smith, Gail Camp, Katy Leydic, Su-
sanne Pryor, Glenda Angus, Ron Spearman, Bruce Ellen 

Row 2:  Ann Lecholop, Linda Osborne, Dan Fletcher, Pat Stanton, Paul Hart, Cecily Hart, Becky Reynolds, Dick 
Pryor, Bob Angus, Elaine Harvell, Linda Umsted, Barbara Zumwalt 

Row 3:  Frank Cason, Dick Reynolds, Mike Lecholop, Richard Money, Tom Leydic, Bobby Simpson, Margaret El-
len, Hank Haden, Eileen Haden, Buddy Reynolds, John Smith, Glenn Camp, Charles Harvell, Bob Zumwalt, Ken-
neth Umsted, Anne Spearman 
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Isabel Cason - Always Smiling 

Anne & Ron Spearman 
Dick & Ellen Reynolds 

Pat Stanton -BORED Vice-President? Frank Cason, Richard Money, 

Hank Haden, and Glenn Camp 
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Linda & Kenneth Umsted 

And as President, I say to you…. 

Glenn Camp 

Blue Ridge Discoverys - members 



 

 

“APPLE BARN’S APPLEWOOD JULEP” 
 
 
1 Cup unsweetened Pineapple Juice, chilled 
1 Cup Orange Juice, chilled 
1/4 Cup Lemon Juice, chilled 
1 Quart unsweetened Apple Juice, chilled 
 
Combine all ingredients with ice cubes; mix well; garnish with fresh mint 

(Courtesy of Apple Barn) 
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FOR THE COOK 

EASY BIG FAT YEAST ROLLS 

1 Cup warm water 

1 Pkg active dry yeast 
1/4 cup sugar 
1 Tsp salt 
3 Tbls softened butter 
1 Egg, beaten 
3 1/2 - 4 cups flour 
 
Put water and yeast in large mixing bowl and add next 4 ingredients. Beat with dough hook until well 
blended. Add 3 1/2 to 4 cups flour and mix until soft dough forms (should not be sticky). Put out onto 
floured board and knead a few times until smooth. Place in greased bowl, cover with plastic wrap and let 
rise in warm place approx. 45 minutes. Punch down and turn out onto floured board. Shape into 12 rolls 
and place in greased 13x9 in. baking pan. Let rise again about 30 minutes. Bake 350° for 20 minutes. Brush 
tops of rolls with butter. Recipe is easily doubled.   (Bob Angus) 

Joel & Sue Briles John & Joann Candler 

Stanley & Sharon Nieminski Dick & Ellen Reynold 

Kenneth & Linda Umsted Bobby & Fay Williams 
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ORDER FORM FOR BLUERIDGE MERCHANDISE 

NAME:   __________________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS:  ________________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE/EMAIL:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Blue Ridge Discoverys Banner  $25.00 Each Number Ordered ___________ 
 
Blue Ridge Discoverys Caps  $13.00 Each  Number Ordered ___________ 
 
Short Sleeve Blue T-Shirts (Enter Quantity below) 
($8.00 Each)  Small  _____      Med _______  LG _______  XLG ______ 
($9.00 Each)   XXLG _____     XXXLG _______ 
 
Long Sleeve Blue T-shirts (Enter Quantity Below) 
($13.00 Each)  Small  ____   Med ___   LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____  XXXLG ____ 
 
Short Sleeve Yellow T-Shirts (Enter Quantity Below) 
($8.00 Each)  Small  _____   Med _______  LG _______  XLG ______ 
($9.00 Each)   XXLG _____     XXXLG _______ 
 
Short Sleeve Maroon T-Shirts (Enter Quantity Below) 
$8.00 Each)  Small  _____   Med _______  LG _______  XLG ______ 
($9.00 Each)   XXLG _____     XXXLG _______ 
 
Long Sleeve Maroon T-Shirts (Enter Quantity Below) 
($13.00 Each)  Small  ____   Med ___  LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____  XXXLG ____ 
 
Blue Golf Shirts $30.00 Each (Enter Quantity Below) 
Ladies:    Small  ____   Med ___  LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____   
Mens:      Small  ____   Med ___  LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____   
 
Yellow Golf Shirts $30.00 Each (Enter Quantity Below) 
Ladies:    Small  ____   Med ___  LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____   
Mens:      Small  ____   Med ___  LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____   
 

OTHER ITEMS (Jackets, etc.) AVAILABLE UPON REQUEST 
 
TOTAL COST OF ORDER  $________________________________ 
 (Make Check payable to Proforma AdMark) 
 

Mail Order Form and check to: 

Proforma Business Impact 
1 Marcus Drive, Suite 104 
Greenville, SC 29615 
(864) 239-0050 (Fax) (864) 239-6611 or (cell) (864) 979-0107 
nancy.quinn@proforma.com 



 

 

    MR. KEN BADGES ‘N SIGNS 
    2505 Clintonville Road – Harrisville, PA  16038 

Email:  mrkenbadges@aol.com 

(800) 398-8307 

 
White/Blue badge with pin. 
A magnetic “pinless” option is an additional $2. (Not recommended if you have a pacemaker) 
Bolo tie and slide are available for an extra $2.50 
NOTE:  The pinless option and bolo option may both be used on the same badge 
 

Phone ____________________________ 
 
Email_____________________________ 
 
Name______________________________ 
 
Address____________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 

 
___________________________________ ________________________________________ 
Name as you want it engraved Name as you want it engraved 
 
______ Name Badges @$7.75  $___________ 
 
______ Bolos (Blue)  (White) @ $2.50 ea  $___________ 
 
______ Magnetic Pinless Option @ $2.00  $___________ 
 
_____ Blue Ridge License Plate (6x12) @ $22.95  $ __________ 
 
______ Tag-up bracket for LP hanging @ $6  $ __________ 
 
______ Shipping & Handling $1.25 per badge; 
 $4 for LP & tag-up  $___________ 

 TOTAL  $___________ 

Make check payable to “Mr. Ken” and mail to above address or fill out the information below for credit card sale. 
You should receive your order within 3 weeks. 

Payment by Credit Card::  _______  MasterCard _______ Visa  _______  Discover 
 
Account# ____________________________ CCV# (# on back panel) ___________ 
 
Name on Card_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address ______________________________________________________________________ 
 

City ___________________________ State ____________ Zip __________________________ 
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BLUE RIDGE DISCOVERYS BADGE ORDER 

mailto:mrkenbadges@aol.com
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BLUE RIDGE DISCOVERYS  

A Chapter of Discovery Owners Association, Inc.  (DOAI) 

Membership Application 

Membership is open to all members of DOAI.  Dues are $15 per year and collected in two-year increments of $30. 
Collecting dues every other year reduces recordkeeping and eliminates the need for members to write small checks 
yearly.  Initial dues are prorated at $1.25 per month in order to synchronize with this schedule.  If you cancel your 
membership, there is no refund for the current year.  However, the next year will be refunded if already paid. 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mail this application and your check in proper amount to our treasurer: 
 

 Bob Zumwalt  Phone: (770) 595-3886 
 2969 Gavin Place Email: bz2@me.com 

 Duluth, GA 30076 

 
Date:  DOAI Member Number*   

 

Pilot’s Name:  Co Pilot’s Name:   

 

Address:     

 

City:  State: _____________ Zip:   

 

Home Phone: (     ) ____-________  Pilot’s Cell: (      ) ____-__________  Co-Pilot’s Cell ____________________ 

 

Pilot’s Email: ________________________________ Co-Pilot’s Email ____________________________________ 

 

Discovery Year: _____________ Length: ____________ Model:   

 

Optional: 
Pilot’s Birthday: _________  Co Pilot’s Birthday:  Anniversary   
 (mm/dd) (mm/dd) (mm/dd) 
  
* You must be a member of DOAI to join.  If your application has been submitted but you have not yet received your 

member number, please contact Bob Zumwalt and he will coordinate with the DOAI Membership Chairman. 

If your membership is mailed in: 
In ODD number years, 
your initial dues will be: 

In EVEN number years, 
your initial dues will be: 

January $15.00 $30.00 

February $13.75 $28.75 

March $12.50 $27.50 

April $11.25 $26.25 

May $10.00 $25.00 

June $8.75 $23.75 

July $7.50 $22.50 

August $6.25 $21.25 

September $5.00 $20.00 

October $33.75 (2 yrs + 3 mon) $18.75 (1 yr + 3 mon) 

November $32.50 (2 yrs + 2mon) $17.50 (1 yr + 2 mon) 

December $31.25 (2 yrs + 1 mon) $16.25 (1 yr + 1 mon) 

 

mailto:bz2@me.com

